AANA Executive
Director Marries
Mary Lou Payne

The Association on Ameri-
can Indian Affairs, Inc. of
New York in a surprise an
nouncement sent out a bulle-
tin saying that William Byler,
Executive Director of that
organization, and Mary Lou
Payne were married on
March 18. -

Mary Lou had been em-
ployed by AAIA for the past
several years principally in
public relations. She is also
the editor of the  organiza-
tion’s publication, the Indian
Affairs. The newsletter comes
out five times a year.

The bulletin was sent to
the AAIA’s executive com-
mittee as well as to friends
and associates of the newly
married couple.

Byler formerly resided in
Connecticut while Mary Lou
Payne, an Indian lady, came
from the Carolinas.



